
‘The Cell’ and ‘Dead Girl talking’ 2010 

To raise awareness of the serious risks that drug driving poses, on Friday 30th July 2010, 

the RSA launched a new public service anti-drug driving TV and Cinema campaign 

comprising of two adverts; entitled ‘The Cell’ and ‘Dead girl talking’. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1jXKqxesSOE&index=11&list=PLi8nqrsVU6ht5zRIYoQRqldTM4zPbfkTH
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zs2L7-UW3GA&list=PLi8nqrsVU6ht5zRIYoQRqldTM4zPbfkTH&index=10

